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C,arolina Power and Light Company
LATTN: Mr. E. E. Utley

Senior Executive Vice President
Power Supply and Engineering

and Construction
P. O. Box 1551
Raleigh, KC 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: N0iICE OF LIMITED BAN ON EXPORTATION OF LOW-LEVEL
RADI0 ACTIVE WASTE

This letter is to notify you of the January 17, 1986, action of the Southeast
Compact Commission in placing a limited ban on the exportation of low-level
radioactive wastes generated by licensees in Southeast Compact party States.
This ban becomes effective March 1, 1986. The enclosed letter defines the
parameters of the ban.

Should you have any questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,
Original Signed by
Roger D. Wiker
Roger D. Walker, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure:
Letter dated January 29, 1986,

Richard S. Hodes, M.D. to
Nanzio Palladino

cc w/ enc 1:
4. W. Howe, Vice President

Brunswick Nuclear Project
t,C' R. Dietz, Plant General Manager
W. P. Beatty, Jr. , Manager

Robinson Nuclear Project Department
vRjE. Morgan,PlantGeneralManager
vR. A. Watson, Vice President

Harris Nuclear Project
vR$M. Parsons,ProjectGeneralManager
LA 'l Willis, Plant General Manager

'bec w/ encl:
/ # vNRC Resident Inspector

Document Control Desk
State of North Carolina
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